
  

 

IMPORTANT  

UPDATE 

It is with much sadness that we have to temporarily 

close the salon. 

This is following a government guideline  

that was issued on the 20th of March. 

The government issued the list last night that includes Spas, wellness centres and      

massage clinics, plus businesses that involve social contact which will increase the 

chances of the infection spreading. 

We will keep you updated via Facebook, email                     

and our website letting you know when                                     

we are allowed to re-open. 

Gift Vouchers                                                 

All currently valid Gift Vouchers will have their expiry date extended by the length of 

time we have to be closed for. 

Dermalogica Products 

These will continue to be available for purchase and collected from salon or posted out 

if you prefer.  Please email us with your order essentialtherapy@talktalk.net 

From Essential Therapy Clinic 

 

Take care all & here's hoping we’ll be open very soon. 


